University Honors & Scholars Center

Kuhn Honors & Scholars House
220 West 12th Avenue
Columbus, OH 43210-1329

Phone (614) 292-3135
Fax (614) 292-6135

March 16, 2011

Alburuj Rahman OSU ID: 100672424
1430 N. 6th Street
Columbus, OH 43201

A\l

Dear Alburuj,

We have reviewed your application and your program preferences for the Scholars Program at The Ohio State
University. | am delighted to inform you that you have been invited to join the Biological Sciences Scholars
Program. The application process was extremely competitive this year, and Biological Sciences Scholars
may or may not have been your first choice. However, after careful evaluation, we consider Biological
Sciences Scholars Program to be your best fit within the Scholars Program.

We are proud and pleased to invite you to join this community of talented students. To accept or decline this
invitation, please visit the following secure website by May 1, 2011 and log in using your OSU ID
(100672424) and password: hsapp.osu.edu/login.aspx.

In addition to accepting your space in Biological Sciences Scholars, you must also pay your university
acceptance fee of $100 by May 1, 2011 to reserve your seat in Ohio State’s incoming autumn 2011
class.

After you pay your acceptance fee, you will receive materials regarding summer orientation. These materials
will include information about the University Orientation Sessions specifically for Scholars students. If you
choose not to accept your Scholars Program invitation, please contact the orientation office at (614) 292-4161
to schedule an alternate orientation session.

in a separate maiiing, you wili receive information specifying how to compiete your Residence Hall Contract
online. Note that, Biological Sciences Scholars are required to live together in Barrett House during the
first-year of the program. If you will be a student commuting from home next year, you do not need to complete
a Residence Hall Contract.

Congratulations on your acceptance to the Scholars Program! We look forward to welcoming you into our
community this fall. If you have any questions, please write or call the Biological Sciences Program
coordinator Melissa Basford at (614)292-4347 or basford.18@osu.edu.

Sincerely,

Jers!

Garett R. Heysel, Ph.D.
Senior Associate Director
University Honors & Scholars Center



